
 
June 4, 2025 

 

  

Dear Members and Leadership of the Indo American Chamber of Commerce 

USA, 

 

On behalf of the State of Michigan, I am pleased to extend my heartiest 

congratulations to the Indo American Chamber of Commerce USA on 

establishing your permanent office location in Detroit. This historic milestone 

marks a significant achievement as the first Chamber of Commerce dedicated 

to serving the Indian American community in Michigan.  

 

Your new permanent office symbolizes the deep roots and lasting 

commitment of the Indian American business community to Michigan's 

economic future. Your organization's dedication to fostering bilateral trade 

and investment opportunities between the United States and India aligns 

with Michigan's vision of global economic partnership and innovation. The 

Indian American community has contributed immeasurably to Michigan's 

prosperity through entrepreneurship, innovation, and civic engagement. Your 

Chamber's presence in Detroit will undoubtedly strengthen these 

contributions while creating new pathways for economic growth, job creation, 

and cultural exchange. 

 

As you celebrate this momentous occasion, please know that the State of 

Michigan stands ready to support your mission of promoting trade, 

investment, and business development. We look forward to working together 

to build bridges that will benefit both our local communities and our 

international partnerships. 

 

Congratulations once again on this remarkable achievement. May your new 

headquarters serve as a beacon of opportunity and collaboration for 

generations to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Gretchen Whitmer 

Governor of Michigan 

 


